
 

From: Menon, Kelvin 17270 <Kelvin.Menon@surrey.pnn.police.uk>  

Sent: 15 October 2020 10:48 

To: Daniel Rolfe <Daniel.Rolfe@guildford.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Local Council Tax Support Scheme consultation 2021/22 changes [UNC] 

 

Hi Daniel, 

  

Hope you are well. Apologies for not replying sooner but Ian retired in March and I have taken over 

from him. 

  

Thanks for sharing your consultation on the LCTS with us.  

  

Like all preceptors we are concerned about the impact COVID is having on Council Tax collection and 

the tax base and then by extension on the Police Budget. Hence we are keen to ensure that Council 

Tax income is maintained in order to protect services. 

  

However we also understand the impact that COVID is having on some residents and the difficulties 

that some of them face. With this in mind we are happy to support the changes as outlined in your 

paper. 

  

Yours 

  

Kelvin Menon 

  

Kelvin Menon 

Chief Finance Officer 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey 

Telephone:  01483 638724 

Mobile: 07870 378553 

  

Email: Kelvin.Menon@surrey.pnn.police.uk  

www.surrey-pcc.gov.uk | Twitter: @SurreyPCC | Facebook: Surrey PCC  
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